
Curiosity Week has grabbed our attention this week—the children and adults have had a lot of fun, from 

breaking world records, to being a Victorian child, to going banana’s and crossing crime scenes!  It’s been a 

learning filled week.  Robin 
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Curiosity Week 

This week has been Curiosity Week and each class have been 

learning something unrelated to our normal curriculum.  These 

foci are based on the children and the teachers own interests: 

EYFS                 Nature 

Butterflies         Nature & the Local Environment 

Dragonflies        The Circus 

Grasshoppers    The History of Primrose Hill School 

Beetles              Bananas! 

Bats                  Dreams 

Squirrels            Our School Garden 

Foxes                 New Zealand 

Hedgehogs         Most Mysterious 

Woodpeckers    The Guinness Book of World Records 

Blackbirds           Dinosaurs 

Y6                      What’s in our Food? 

Coffee Mornings 

We would like to invite you to join us for a coffee mornings, EYFS & KS1 on Wednesday 6th March and KS2  on 

Friday 8th March  - 9:00—10:00 am in the Community Room 

Thanks to the feedback and suggestions that we have received from parents/carers the topic of this coffee morning will 

be Reading with your child. 

Robin will be giving a presentation on the importance of reading, tips on how to get the most out of 

reading with your child as well as a list of suggested age appropriate books.   

It will also be a good opportunity to hear how other parents/carers feel with regards to reading and 

share each other’s experiences. 

We hope to see you there, little siblings are very welcome. 

Parent Consultation Day Thursday 21st March — Please note this date into your diaries! 

EYFS Closed All Day  &  KS1 & KS2 Closes at 1pm 

Displays 

Have a look up our middle staircase if you get a 

chance.  The installation of the children’s ‘identity’ pro-

ject have begun to go up and look AMAZING  

Halal Food Decision 

A letter went to parents and carers following the 

Governing Body meeting to discuss the halal food 

proposal. The letter outlines our discussions and the 

final decision to adopt a dual service. We anticipate 

this to be sometime during the Summer term, 

dependent on what works need to take place in our 

current kitchen. The letter is also on our school 

website. Thank you for your contribution to this 

process. 
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Easyfundraising.org.uk 
Every penny helps! With this in mind please check out the 

website: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/primhill/ 

The school makes money simply by you shopping at no extra 

cost to you. We need as many supporters as possible so tell 

your friends and family. Let us see if we can be the most 

profitable school! 

Coming up Dates: 

Monday 4th March                   9 am Ladybirds Maths Workshops 

Thursday 7th March                 World Book Day 

Monday 11th March                 Y4 to CLC Trip 

Friday 22nd March        2:30 Squirrels Class Assembly 

Wednesday 27th March       6-8pm Camden Choir Festival 

Thursday 28th March        2:30 Bats Class Assembly 

Thursday 21st March Consultation Day – EYFS 

Closed All Day / KS1 & KS2 Closes at 1pm 

Monday 25th March                 National Autism Week 

Monday 1st April                     Y1 to London Buddhist Centre 

Friday 5th April     End of Spring Term—1:30pm Finish 

Wednesday 24th April        First Day Summer Term 

Attendance 
I hope you’ve had a restful break and 

are ready to come in everyday! 

We’ve had a great week back with 

95.63% across the whole school so 

lets keep it up! 

 

EYFS: 97.19% KS1—KS2: 95.13% 

 

There are still 5 weeks left to win 

the Pizza Express trip so try your 

hardest to come in!  

Friends of Primrose Hill Recipe Book Project 

After the success of our International evening in 

September, our cooking clubs and pop up cafe, we have 

decided to create a Primrose Hill School Cook Book. 

The presenter of ‘Saturday Kitchen’ and ‘Food Unwrapped’ Chef Matt 

Tebbutt has kindly agreed to write the introduction. We would like you 

to send us your favourite family recipe to feature in the book. It can be 

sweet, savoury, a snack, dip or soup. If you cook it we want to hear 

about it. You can email it to under the heading cook book to 

admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk or write it down and give it to Tania 

or Amal. Please include a contact phone number. This is a really exciting 

project that the whole school community can be involved in. We look 

forward to receiving them. 

The deadline for recipe’s is Friday 5th April 2019. 

For shrove Tuesday 5th March we will be selling homemade pancakes 

after school. We plan to make 1000 all ready for 3.30pm!!! We may 

tweet as the pile gets higher @PrimroseHillRW  

Thursday 28th March sponsored bounce. Forms will be going out 

soon. 

Saturday 29th June Summer fair 12 till 4pm  

 

Monday's pop up menu: Chicken curry or Aubergine curry with rice & 

Carrot and coriander soup  

Friday snacks chicken hotdogs and squash! 

Garden Corner 

It is wonderful to see how the beautiful Spring weather is beginning 

to bringing the bulbs and buds out in the garden. 

The gardeners have been inspired to get planting.  

We cleared the old radish plants that had been killed by the frost, 

took off the seed pods and planted the seeds.  Hopefully in a few 

weeks we will have a fresh crop of radishes grown from our own 

seed. 

The chickens are enjoying the sunshine too and some new 

gardeners got the chance to get to know them this week. 

PE Updates 

On Tuesday, Dean, Laura and I went over to Talacre sports 

centre to take part in the KS2 playoff football finals. The boys 

went in the morning and played three tough games. They only 

managed to get a draw in each of their matches, which sadly 

didn’t qualify them into the semi finals. The girls came around 

later that day, hungry to do well, in which they did, finishing top 

of their group and winning the semi finals 1-0. The finals were 

very close and had to be separated by penalties. Unfortunately it 

wasn’t meant to be for us that day, narrowly missing out! Both 

sets of groups should be extremely proud in what they have 

achieved, I would also like to thank all the parents who came and 

gave their support.  Jordan 

Year 2 Fashion Show Photos 
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